PRESS RELEASE


25 May 2012
Plans for Orpington Town Centre to be Unveiled
Garden Properties CH Limited, the joint venture company who acquired Orpington’s Walnuts Shopping Centre and the adjoining Crown Buildings in September 2011, are keen to share their proposals for the former job center (Crown Buildings) site with the local community.

Miller Developments, the development manager for GPCHL, has been progressing plans over the last six months and the team behind the proposals is hosting a two day event to enable the local community to view the plans and give their feedback in advance of a planning application being lodged.

Mark Hewett of Miller Developments said: “Since acquiring the site we have been in detailed consultation with The London Borough of Bromley (LBB) about its redevelopment.  Throughout the initial process we have listened to feedback from the people of Orpington and have been conscious of creating a proposal that will meet a great number of local needs.

“Most importantly, we need to ensure that any redevelopment proposed has a positive impact on the town centre.  We are excited about the potential of bringing a cinema to the town for the first time in 20 years. We anticipate lodging our planning application next month and are keen to obtain public feedback on the proposals which can still be influenced through the comments that we receive.”

The proposals presently include a 7 screen (950) seat cinema, 4 new retail units and 3 new restaurants.  The plans also include a remodeled public square which will add to the aesthetics of the town centre.  The existing market would move from Market Square and consolidate within College Square.

It is anticipated that the proposals will provide approx. 55,000 sqft of new accommodation representing an investment in excess of £10m, which in turn will lead to employment opportunities through both the build period and thereafter when the new retailers and tenants take occupation.  
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Mark, continued: “It is essential that our planning application takes into consideration the views and aspirations of the local community.  We are hoping that we will submit planning by the end of June, which means that we could be delivering new retail and restaurants to the town by Christmas 2013 with the cinema opening following in Easter 2014.”
For further information
Adele Joyce/Lauren Redpath
The Miller Group
0870 336 5000
adele.joyce@miller.co.uk / lauren.redpath@miller.co.uk
N.B. A public exhibition took place on Thursday 31st May and Friday 1st June within the Walnuts shopping centre.
